
  
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2017 

 9:00 AM George Briggs 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2017 

 5:00 PM  Carol Baessler 

SUNDAY,   NOVEMBER 12, 2017 

 8:00 AM Joselyn Mejia 

   9:30 AM  Felix Perez 

 11:00 AM    Margaret Muraik 

 12:30 PM  Rafael Coloma 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2017 

  7:00 AM     Chole Kelly  

  9:00AM      Donald J. Guarnieri 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2017  

  7:00 AM     All deceased Members of Spencer Family 

  9:00 AM     Olga Villegas 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2017 

 7:00 AM Ingracia Monge 

 9:00 AM  Eric Cervantes (H.B.Living) 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2017 

 7:00 AM      Marcos Aller 

 9:00 AM      Charles & Marjorie Barret 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2017 

 7:00 AM     Livia Valer (Living 

 9:00 AM      Stephen J. Kosar Jr. 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2017 

 9:00 AM Deceased members of the Rosary Society 

33rd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2017 

 5:00 PM    Maria Zambrano 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2017 

  8:00 AMThe Morezzi & Frasene Families 

  9:30 AM      Thanksgiving Palaty family 

 11:00 AM  Deceased members of Knoblock & 

Kosar Families 

 12:30 PM  Lazos de Amor Mariano 

 

OLMC FINANCIAL REPORT 

The Fiscal year covers the period Sept. 1, to Aug. 31.  

Our budget is $420,000. Weekly the amount is $7,600. 

Previous Total                              $ 59,797.24 

Collection 11/5/17                         $   7,363.7 

Total Collection                            $ 67,160.94 

Deficit                                            $  -1,239.06 

Budgeted                                      $  68,400 

Consider placing Our Lady of Mt Carmel in your will 

or bequest so that you can continue to give to OLMC 

when you are with God.  While the Parish has a  

Surplus, we are committed to assist Our Lady of Mont  

Carmel School and its projected deficit for this year.  

 

The Rosary Society will have its monthly meeting 
next Wednesday November 14, at 6.30 PM in the Parish 
Meeting Room. All members are asked to attend, new 
members are especially welcome. 

 

 

 

Fr. Augustine is available at any time for confessions, 

just call the Parish Office.  

 

Thank you for advertising in Our Lady of 

Mt. Carmel church Bulletin. 

 

PARISH PAY- ELECTRONIC GIVING 

Go to parishpay.com and type the 10523 Zip Code.  

Click on OLMC; 

OUR LADY OF MT. CARMEL SCHOOL 

We have an ongoing registration for the 2017-2018 

school year.  Applications can be dropped off in the 

school office between 9am and 2:30pm on weekdays, 

by mail or email admission@olmcelmsford.com 

PARISH WEB SITE 

http://olmcchurchelmsford.com 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

http://www.olmcelmsford.com 

 

OUR MILITARY PRAYER LIST 

Please pray for peace and the safe return of all our Men & 

Women serving our country, especially for: 

 Craig Brown, Jr., Frankie Confalone Jr, Adam Jones.  
Names will be edited every two month but if there is 

someone who you wish us to continue on the list, please 

call the rectory or to add a name call the Rectory. 

 

DAILY MASS OFFERING IS $15.00 

The Mass is the "source and summit" of the Life of a 

believer; we naturally look to that Sacrifice of Christ, 

containing the perfect prayer, to offer for our deceased 

relatives and friends. 

 

NB THE 2018 Mass Book is open for Masses.  
Call the rectory, visit the office, or send a letter to the 

office or put your request in an envelope and place it in 

the collection – marked:  Mass Intention.  

 

BLESSED MOTHER GROTTO 

Applications for engraving bricks at the Grotto may be 

picked up at the Rectory.  The cost is $100.00 per brick. 

 

FIND OLMC PARISH ON FACEBOOK 

www.facebook.com/OLMCElmsfordNY 

 

MASS ON TELEVISION 

Cablevision channel 68 has Daily Mass at 8:00 am, 12 

noon, 7:00 pm and midnight, or on Verizon channel 285.  

 

PRO LIFE CORNER 

 

Pope Francis implored the US Congress: “The golden 

Rule also reminds us of our responsibility to protect and 

defend human life at every stage of its development…” 

THIRTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   NOVEMBER 12TH, 2017 
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THE ROSARY SOCIETY PRAYER CIRCLE 
will be happy to include you in our daily Rosary prayers.  

Call Marie 914-592-5327 or OLMCRS@gmail.com  

 

HALLOWEEN AT MT. CARMEL 

This week, Mt. Carmel School 

Celebrated Halloween with a very busy 

week! Mt. Carmel students enjoyed 

different Halloween activities such as pumpkin carving on 

Monday. On Halloween, students and staff enjoyed a 

wonderful Halloween musical, along with a special song 

from the teachers! The Halloween fun ended with a 

parade around Main street in their costumes, alongside 

family and friends.   

The next day our second graders dressed as Saints 

during the 9:00 AM mass on All Saints Day.  

 

BINGO AT OLMC 

There is bingo every Thursday in the 

School Cafeteria, the doors open at 

6:00 and the games begins about 7:15.  

All the proceeds go to the support of 

OLMC School.  Volunteers are always 

welcome, if you are interested, have a 

question or would like to volunteer, contact the school 

office (914) 592-7575.    

There is Latin Bingo on the second Friday of each month, 

it is called in both Spanish and English, all are welcome, 

it begins at 7:15 pm and there is Latin music and food.  

Bingo en Español llevar a cabo el Segundo Viernes del 

mes at las 7:15 pm en la Cafetería.  

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK AND RECOVERING 

Monsignor Frederick Becker, Mary Wyan, 

Mar Marbutas, John Constantino, Peter 

Kersten, Tanya Kersten, Fr. Tom D’Angelo, 

Syed Alirah, T. McGillicuddy, Sr. Maria 

Teresa Bourbon RDC, Fr. James P. Connoly, 

Garrett Cronin, Edward Fucci Sr., Bernard Goddard, 

Carmine Greco, Frank Imondo, Sr. Margaret Keogan, 

RDC, John McDonald, Robert Sorrentino, Sarah Tureck, 

and for all who have asked for prayers on our Facebook 

page, and those who care for them. 

Please note the list has been edited and will be edited 

every two month, to continue prayers or to add a name 

to the list please call the Rectory office.  

 

PRAY FOR MSGR. BECKER 

Welcome back Msgr. Becker.   He continues to be better 

and he will celebrate Mass Sun. Nov. 12th at 9:30. 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 

Tues. November 14, 2017 

7:00pm Parents’ Guild Meeting 

Wed. November 15, 2017 

6:30pm to 8:00pm RCIA 

6:30 to 8:00pm Rel. Education Classes 
Thurs. November 16, 2017 

Parents’ guild bake sale 

6:00pm to 10:00pm Bingo 

Fri. November 17, 2017 

10:00am to 12:00pm Holy Hour 

6:30pm to 8:00pm RCIA Fr. Augustine 

7:30pm to 9:00pm Lazos de Amor Mariano 

7:00pm Family Catechesis movie night 

Sat. November 18, 2017 

8:00am to 9:00am Holy Hour 

9:30am to 11:00am Rel. Edu classes grade 1-4 

5:00pm Sunday Vigil Mass 

 

FOOD PANTRY - HELP WANTED:   
Volunteer Administrative Asst. with Computer Skills  

 (1) Contact clients once a month  

 (2) Send thank you notes to donors 

(3) Contact volunteers once a month 

Please stop by the Food Pantry on Saturday between 10 

am and 12 and ask for Marie Macfarlane. 

150 families use our food pantry No salt 

added canned vegetables and soups ;  

Canned fruits in juice ;  Low sodium (salt) 

canned beans; fat-free refried beans;  canned 

tuna or salmon;  Canned chicken; Instant 

oatmeal (plain) or quick oats; Brown rice, 

quinoa, or bulgur;  whole grain cereal 

(unsweetened); whole wheat pasta; Unsalted nuts; 

 

OLMC SCHOOL: Participates in the Box Tops for 

Education Program. Students collect Box Tops from 

variety of products to earn cash for our school. You cam 

help too, if you wish. Just clip the Box Top Coupon on 

various products such as genereal mills, green gian, 

pillsbury, ziploc, kleenex, progresso soups, Land o’ Lakes 

and many more. For more informatuon on what products 

have the Box Tops coupon please visit. 

www.boxtopsforeducation.com  You will find a list of all 

participating products. 

 

FROM THE PASTOR 

Together with the Elmsford Schools, we have 

joined an initiative for families.  Dr. Baiocco 

had written to Sr. Stephen and I during the 

summer asking for our joint sponsorship.  We 

have endorsed his adaptation of five practice 

suggested by Dr. Ronald Ferguson from 

Harvard University.  Dr. Ferguson developed 

a set of  five easy and nurturing practices that stimulate 

brain growth in children from birth to age 3. 

Maximize Love, Manage Stress 

Talk, Sing, and Point 

Count, Group, and Compare 

Explore Through Movement and Play 

Read and Discuss Stories 

mailto:OLMCRS@gmail.com
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FLOCKNOTES 

Flocknotes is an easy way to stay connected with the 

Parish.   To do this you can text the message OLMCE to # 

84576 or visit: www.flocknote.com/OLMCElmsford.  

There are 400 parishioners signed up for Flock notes. 

 

32ND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR A 

Wisdom 6: 12-16  Wisdom is actively pursued by those 

who are vigilant and patient. 

I Thessalonians 4:13-18   Paul consoles those who have 

lost loved ones, indicating that the living will have no 

advantage over the dead. 

Matthew 25:1-13  The Lord uses a parable for his 

disciples to keep them alert to His coming again. 

Discussion Question: Are we doing what is truly wise 

according to the spirit or what is merely expedient? 

Commento:  La responsibilità di ogni uomo è messa in 

causa da Gesù il cui messaggio fondamentale è quello 

dell’offerta della salvezza a cui, però, può associarsi 

spesso il rifiuto dell’ uomo.  - G. Ravasi 

Comentario del domingo:  La puerta cerrada es una 

pequeña parábola que tiene su mejor interpretación 

en la angélica respuesta “no os conozco”. Detrás de 

ella se celebra el banquete nupcial de la salvación 

mesiánica ofrecida a los sensatos vigilantes. Andres 

Pardo. 
FORMED 

Please take advantage of al the possibilities; family films 

and discussions in both English and Spanish.  

Go to formed.org and enter your email and the Parish 

Code = 8X386F.  

 Así de fácil obtendrás FORMED (FORMADO): Se 

encuentra en WWW.formed.org.   Pondrá su e-mail y 

escribe el código de la parroquia 8X386F.   

 

OLMC SCHOOL 

STEMS AT OLMC SCHOOL 

Science, Technology, Engineering, 

Mathematics and Service.   

 

RELIGIOUS ED  

Goals / Mission for Family 

Catechesis in OLMC Parish 

School and Religious 

Education Program:  
+ help families learn how to pray and to discuss their 

faith together  

+ help parents better understand their role as primary 

catechists  

+ bring families together in order to share and deepen 

their Catholic faith  

+ strengthen the relationship between the family and 

the Church  

+ establish ongoing Catholic faith practices within 

the family life  

+ integrate the family into the parish community  

-Students in Grades K – 8 (Both in OLMC School 

and in the School of Religion) are to participate in 

five hours of Family Catechesis every year.  

-Family Catechesis opportunities can be offered 

anytime from Sept. to August every year.  

- Viewing an appropriate video on Formed as a 

family is another way to complete your family 

Catechesis. 

-Family catechesis can be any combination model 

or method listed as long as it totals five hours.  
.  

SACRAMENTAL LITURGIES: BAPTISM 

 The Baptismal liturgy concludes with a final 

blessing over the mothers, fathers and the newly 

baptized.  The prayer recalls the joy of the Virgin 

Mary at the birth of Jesus.  It also reminds the 

parents of their responsibility of being the first and 

best teachers of the children in the way of faith.  

Finally, the blessing over the entire community calls 

to mind that all the baptized are God’s children by 

adoption.  A hymn of praise then concludes the entire 

celebration.  We praise the Lord for the gift of life 

and the Spirit that continues to pour forth its gifts 

upon the Church. 
 

RCIA 

CONTACT Fr. Augustine for Adults and teens over 16 

years old interested in completing their sacraments.   Fill 

out the information below and hand it to one of the 

priests. 

Name: _____________________    DOB ________ 

Address; ______________________ 

Contact number and e-mail ___________________ 

 

The session for the RCIA in English will be held on 

Fridays beginning October 6th at 7:00 PM in the 

rectory meeting room.  

 

THANKSGIVING SHIRT 

DRIVE: 

We will collect shirts for 
the men in recovery at St. 

Christopher’s Inn 
(Graymoor)  They will 
receive the shirts, as 

Christmas Gifts! 
Please bring to church next Sunday: 

Men’s Collared New Shirts (NEW SHIRTS 
ONLY, UNWRAPPED) Small – XLarge   

from Fr. Bob & Parish Friends, THANK YOU!  
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